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Great to see the legislature taking this up. I have been a bike commuter in Oregon for 

over 25yr, long before ebikes appeared on the scene. They're still changing a lot, but 

it's clear that making their legal status more formal will only be good for getting more 

people out of their cars and onto two wheels. Thank you for your time. 
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